
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

November 21, 2014 
  
  
Morris Woodruff  
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
200 Madison Street, Suite 100  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360  
  
Dear Mr. Woodruff:  
  
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri) 
are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity: 
 

Filed  Canceling 
1st Revised Sheet No. 90.5  Original Sheet No. 90.5 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued on November 21, 2014 to become effective on and after January 27, 2015, 
which is the first day of the February 2015 billing month. 
 
This filing follows the terms of the Commission-approved Energy Efficiency Investment Charge Rider which 
requires an annual filing on or about this date.  The tariff sheet reflects anticipated costs as well as 
reconciliations of historical costs associated with Ameren Missouri’s approved demand-side programs. 
 
This filing is being served on all parties to File No. EO-2012-0142.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
  
Wendy K. Tatro  
  
Wendy K. Tatro  
Director & Assistant General Counsel 
 
 
 
Cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 Tom Imhoff, MPSC 
 Staff General Counsel's office 
 Parties to File No. EO-2012-0142 
 


